
Subject: Fwd: Thank you from FONVCA-Healthy Neighbourhood Funding
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 03/02/2014 12:07 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Thank you from FONVCA-Healthy Neighbourhood Funding

Date:Mon, 03 Feb 2014 09:45:43 -0800
From:Cathy Adams <CathyAdams@shaw.ca>

To:Penny Chester <ChesterP@dnv.org>
CC:DNV Mayor and Council <council@dnv.org>, FONVCA@fonvca.org

Dear Penny
On behalf of FONVCA,  I want to express our appreciation to the District for providing funding for
website maintenance
costs for our organization. Our mandate is to improve the quality of life in District neighbourhoods. 
The District's contribution through the
Healthy Neighbourhood Fund assists us to strengthen communication through the sharing of
information via this essential tool.  
Cathy Adams,
on behalf of the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations
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